
 
Royal Park Protection Group Inc. & Yarra Campaign Against The Tunnel 

 
Resolution for the Premier’s Transport Summit 5 September 
2008  
 
That this protest meeting, comprising community representatives 
from across Melbourne and facilitated by the Royal Park 
Protection Group Inc. (RPPG) and the Yarra Campaign against the 
tunnel (Ycat), resolve to request the Transport Summit and the 
State Government NOT to endorse Sir Rod Eddington’s proposals 
for road tunnels. 
 
We demand that the nominal $9 billion allocated for the East West 
Link be invested instead in infrastructure for improved and 
expanded public transport and rail freight in Victoria.   We ask 
that this include rapid transit rail to Doncaster along the Eastern 
Freeway.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed:   
 
Julianne Bell Royal Park Protection Group Inc. (RPPG) 98184114 
or 0408022408 jbell5@bigpond.com and  
Freda Watkin Yarra campaign against the tunnel (Ycat) 
0403526342 info@ycat.org.au. Visit www.ycat.org.au         


